
Any facility staff member who is experiencing
COVID-19 like symptoms, regardless of

vaccination or booster status, will test as soon
as possible and seek guidance from 

Employee Health Services.



Testing will be available at all times. 



Report any COVID-19 like symptoms or
exposures to Employee Health Services

ext.9118, Lisa Hewett ext.9344 or a Nursing
Supervisor ext. 9335 or 9334. 

COVID-19 Mandatory Testing
NO LONGER REQUIRED 

unless symptomatic.

Please continue to send updated COVID-19 vaccination cards to Employee Health Services 


